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August 21, 2020 

Greetings Family and Friends!!   

As you may know from our July’s newsletter, we have 

not returned to Cambodia due to the Covid-19 and 

Cambodia’s strict restriction upon entering the country. 
This year has been quite different for us, as we are sure 

it’s been for everyone else, too. We have been praying 

and asking God for His guidance, and will continue to 

remain faithful to our Lord. Despite the circumstances 

that each of us may be facing, we need to continue 

reminding ourselves that God is in control!! 

Aside from this, the children from Home 

of Grace Orphanage has returned to the 

village on the 17th to visit their guardians 

for the Khmer New Year, which is 

celebrated over five days starting from 

August 17-21, originally scheduled from 

April 13- 17, but postponed due to the 

Covid-19 pandemic.  

To some children who do not have 

relatives in the village, this holiday can be 

a bit gloomy but at Home of Grace, we try 

to do our best to keep their spirits up and do fun and exciting activities, like we do every year for them!! 

We took them on field trips last year; however, with the current pandemic this year, the children had to 

stay inside, and their schedule of enjoyable activities and studies kept them busier! We would like to 

share some of the photos we received from our staff for 

you in this newsletter of the children celebrating early 

Khmer New year at Home of Grace Orphanage with one 

another just right before leaving. Because after all, we’re 
a big happy family, too!!   
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To this day, the 

churches and schools remain closed, but Home of Grace’s outreach 

team faithfully continues to visit the members in the village to pray and 

encourage them with the love of God. While the country is affected by the 

pandemic, the team provides the need for those who are severely sick and who urgently needs medical 

help but have no financial resources to treat their sickness. To show God’s mercy, Home of Grace 

provides food and resources to these people during these difficult times in need for them and their 

children!!  

 

Thank you again for 

your partnership with the Home of 

Grace Ministry through your prayers and generous support!! Your faithfulness continues to make an 

amazing impact on the lives of the children and people in the nation of Cambodia, and raises up 

Christian leaders for Christ!! 

In His service, 

  

Henry & Neri Tran 


